
 
By Email to: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
Original sent by Canada Post 
 
17 December 2014 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Young St, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Attn: Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  File No. EB-2014-0300, Windlectric Inc. Proposed Amherst Island Wind Energy Project 

Request for an open hearing and registration as a monitor 
 
I understand that the Ontario Energy Board will soon decide whether an oral or written hearing will be 
held with respect to Windlectric’s application (File EB-2014-0300). I am a summer resident of Amherst 
Island and am writing about the above-cited project. I am a member of the Association to Protect 
Amherst Island (APAI) and I am greatly concerned about the Windlectric project. 
 
I have two requests: 
 
First, I ask that the Ontario Energy Board hold an open hearing in the community so that the process 
would be open and transparent to all members of the community on Amherst Island, including 
permanent residents and summer residents.  There is considerable mis-information about this project 
and its impact on the community. An open hearing would ensure that all persons who may be impacted 
by this project will have the opportunity to hear all sides of the proposal presented and debated in a 
public forum. 
 
Second, I wish to be registered as a monitor and receive notice of the proceedings. Notice can be sent to 
me as follows: 

Postal Mail: George Kapelos  
Email: . 

 
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this letter. I appreciate the opportunity afforded by the OEB for me to 
express my views and participate in this decision-making process. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
George Thomas Kapelos  
 
Mail:  
Residence:  

Telephone: 

mailto:boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca



